
Pinewood Springs Property Owners Meeting 

                        June 21, 2017 

 

Board Present: Gabi Benson, Joan Paskewitz. Non Board: Rich Troiano.   

Board Absent: Elliott LaBonte, Art Caruso  

New Business: 

• ATVs. A resident has contacted Deputy Martin of the Larimer Co traffic division 
regarding the use of ATVs on PWS roads. It is NOT legal per State Code 33-
14.5-108, and also unsafe. This information needs to be communicated to 
PWS residents. 

Old Business: 

• Cherry Co Expansion-more weddings in 2017. Tabled. Concerned residents not 
present. 

• Safety Equipment Dedication and Remembrance Day- 9 safety equipment 
cabinets will be installed at water locations thruout PWS. The dedication will be 
held July 4 at 12:30, followed by lunch provided by Mr. Foreman at the TUBs. 
The PSPOA will provide table ware and bottled water.  

• Dry Hydrant- Materials will cost $719.68, and will be ordered. 
• TUBs remaining work, signage and horseshoes and volleyball. Elliott will place 

signs July 2. Phyllis Tucker has painted the horseshoes and installed a new 
volleyball net. 

Treasurers Report: $14,624.35 less about $2K for insurance and the dry hydrant cost. 

Membership: 160.  

Announcements: Bears are rampant in the hollow between Kiowa and Arapaho.  

Next Meeting: July 19. 

Joan Paskewitz   

 


